


香港前入境處職員協會--致「佔中」參與者的公開信 

 

Dear Members, 

 

FISSA has been keeping a close watch over the so-called Occupy Central campaign, 

and views have been exchanged among members and FISSA executive committee 

as to how FISSA should react in case the Occupy Central campaign materializes. 

 

In view of what happened in the past few days, FISSA executive committee convened 

an urgent meeting on Thursday, 2 Oct, and it was decided that FISSA should make a 

statement to express our views on the current situation.  Our statement takes the 

form of an open letter. 

 

Attached for your prior information is the open letter we will send out to the media 

and relevant parties. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Executive Committee 

Hong Kong Former Immigration Service Staff Association 

Website:http://www.hkfissa.org 

 


